
Welcome to Santa Fe and St. John’s College! 

We will host an opening reception at 6 p.m. on Friday evening in Levan Hall on the St. John’s 
College Campus. In addition to wine, beer, and light fare, you will be able to pick up your 
information packets at the registration desk. This desk will be available on Saturday morning, 
starting at 8 a.m., in case you are unable to make it Friday night. 

The Drury hotel is approximately a 7-minute drive from the St. John’s campus. We will operate a 
shuttle between the hotel and campus throughout the symposium. The van will not be able to carry 
everyone at once and will have to make a few trips to escort everyone to and from campus. The 
shuttle’s full schedule is listed below. 

If this is your first visit to Santa Fe and your first time staying at altitude, there are a few important 
tips to keep in mind. The St. John’s campus rests at approximately 7,200 ft above sea level and the 
city of Santa Fe sits somewhere around 6,800 ft. At this altitude, one dehydrates much faster and 
the effects of alcohol are more potent than at sea level. Be sure to drink plenty of water and be more 
cautious with alcohol. Also, the atmosphere is thinner here than at sea level. It is a good idea to wear 
sunscreen if you plan on being in the sun for longer than 30 minutes at a time. 

 

Shuttle Times 

Friday, June 7            

• 5:30–8:30 p.m. 

Saturday, June 8        

• 8–9:15 a.m. 
• 5:15–6 p.m. 
• 8–8:30 p.m. 

Sunday, June 9           

• 8:15–9:30 a.m. 
• 11:30 a.m.–12:45 p.m. 

Contact the main St. John’s College switchboard at 505-984-6000 if you have been waiting longer 
than expected during these posted shuttle times. 

 

 




